Rt. 1, Box 39
83341 Dec. 28, 1972

Dr. W. Jam2s Judge

Dept. of Anthropology
University of New Mexico
Albuguerque, New Mexico 87106

Dear Jim:

Thank vou so much for the reprint of the
article published in Sclence on "Paleo Indian
Settlement Technology in New Hexico".

You and Jerry have, indeed made an im-
portant contribution to the profession, More
of this sort of approach is in order.

Just returned from two weeks in Hawailil with
Goulds and Leibans. 3Saw some interesting material
there and enjoyed talking tc the students, They
2ll seem interasted in learning more of the manu-
facture of stone tools,

Thanks again for your thoughtfulness.

Very sincerely yours,

Don E.Crabtree



